SAFE ROUTES
TO SCHOOLS

MARIN COUNTY Transportation Authority of Marin

An excellent way to bolster an event at your school is to invite your local fire
department to do a firetruck escort along the route to your school. Their
participation increases visibility of the event, provides additional safety for
youth riders, helps to connect the community, and it builds fond memories.
Fire Departments often have availability to do this and can be scheduled in
advance with a phone call a couple weeks prior to the event date. We
recommend having the Fire Station being the meeting point for the bike
train, and the end point be the school.
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